
Parent Newsletter è June 2021 

 

Verse of the Month:  “The Lord is my light and my salvation.   
          The Lord is the strength of my life.”  Psalm 27:1 
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Summer Session 
Summer will be full of learning & fun!  We 
still have spaces left in July & August for our 
Summer Session 2021. Stop by the office for 

an application!   

Now that sunny weather has 
arrived please apply sun screen 

to your child before school. 

June’s Themes 
 

June   1-4    Transportation: Land/Air/Water 

June  7-11            Celebrations 

  June 14-18        Father’s Day 

June 21-25 Closure  

TK Class 

Dear Families, 
 It has been an amazing school year.  Even with COVID, smaller class sizes, staying in our “bubble”, and 
extra policies/procedures, the children have exceeded our expectations!  They have bonded and we are truly a 
family.  Academically we have witnessed children who struggled to write their own name in September to be  

able to spell short words and count by 5’s to 100! Such progress!! 
 Our caterpillars arrived in early May and we had a wonderful time nurturing them and watching them 
progress into butterflies.  And then we let them go! 
 We hope you can come and celebrate as we end this year of many challenges.  The children are getting 
excited as they practice our celebration song on “stage”.  The TK celebration will be promptly at 2:00 pm on 
Thursday, June 3 in the parking lot.  Two chairs will be provided for each child’s family, but siblings may sit on 
your lap.  We will be blessing the children with CHEESE PIZZA for lunch that day, so no need for you to pack a 
lunch for your child.  
 It has been our pleasure to partner with each family and support each child.  We will miss you all so 
much!  A special Thank You to Angie Louie for being a super room parent.  We appreciate all your help this 
school year.        God Bless You! 

 We wish you a fantastic summer break!                                                     Teacher Rina 

 


